September 15, 1966

Mr. Lloyd W. Taggart Box 560 Cody, Wyoming

Dear Lloyd:

How thoughtful of you to write me such a nice note, and particularly when my feelings needed all the support I could get.

Frankly, we got by without any major problems in Atlanta, and have had excellent support of 98% of the Negoo leadership in the city. I think we have now ended Mr. Carmichael forever.

I sincerely hope that Mr. Woodruff will give me an opportunity to come back to Cody some day, and with best wishes, I am

Sincerely,

Ivan Allen, Jr.

IAJr:am